
Deceptive Pricing Alert 

Dear [Customer Name], 

We are writing to inform you about an important issue regarding recent pricing discrepancies 

associated with our products. 

It has come to our attention that certain prices listed in advertisements and online may not 

accurately reflect the final costs at checkout. We value transparency and want to ensure that you 

are fully informed before making any purchasing decisions. 

We encourage you to verify all prices before completing your transaction. If you have already 

made a purchase based on misleading pricing, please reach out to our customer service for 

assistance. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We appreciate your understanding and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


